
Energy and Natural Resource Committee, 

 

I urge you to protect landowners with a “Do Pass” on SB2335.  As landowners, we need this 
to protect ourselves from the actions of private entities.  Please, consider what is best for 
our state instead of the private corporations.   

 

Respectfully, 

Sabrina Hildenbrand 

Monango,ND 

District 28  

 

 


